FOS Board Meeting Summary - 12/18/2011

Conference Call Participants: John, Scott, Melissa, Patty, Lorraine, Terry

Here's a summary of what we discussed and action items, based on my faulty memory. Please let me know if I left out anything of import:

- We agreed to focus on projects to fund in hopes that will bring about more visibility to FOS and therefore more membership.
- Scott reported that we have \$5612.00 in the FOS Treasury and 31 members through NPCA,
 27 of whom are paid up.
- Scott and Patty will look at promoting visibility of FOS at PC staging events so PC/SD
 trainees will know about FOS and how we can help fund volunteer projects. They will see
 if can we can actually attend staging events to give a short presentation or can supply PC
 with information about us. Scott will also check to see how we can be publicize FOS to PC/
 Swaziland staff and Volunteers.
- I'll ask Jack (via this email) to be our liaison (actually continue in this role) with Young Heroes and let us know about funding and possible ways we can help Young Heroes.
- Melissa will check out several PC Partnership projects that need funding and provide the Board with information.
- John will post info about Friends of Swaziland on the PC Swaziland Facebook page (Done.)
- Please "friend" the Friends of Swaziland Facebook page if you haven't already, and encourage your rpcv friends to.
- Next meeting/teleconference will be on Sunday, February 5, 2012 at 8:00 PM EST. (Agreed by group to be the best time.)
- Of course, feel free to address the group at any time if you have something you'd like to bring up.

Hope everyone has a	great holiday season	and see you next year!
---------------------	----------------------	------------------------

Salani kahle,

John